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FILED/ACCEPTED
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission APR 11 2007
445 12" Street, S.W. Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

Room TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Notification of Name Change
SkyPort Global Communications, Inc. (formerly SkyPort International,

Inc.)
Satellite Earth Stations E010295, E000361, and E050044 (VSAT)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

An original and 4 copies of this letter are being filed to notify the Commission that on
March 27, 2007, the name of the licensee of the above-referenced three earth station licenses has
been changed from SkyPort International, Inc. to SkyPort Global Communications, Inc.' No
change in corporate structure has occurred.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

Timaothy J.

! Note that the above referenced earth stations recently were subject to the following transfer of control applications:
File Nos. SES-T/C-20060407-00591 and SES-T/C-20060407-00592. See International Bureau Authorizations
Granted, Public Notice, Report No. SES-008435 (rel. August 9, 20086,




